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HAPPY NEW YEAR  
 

 
A very happy new year to you all! May it be a wonderful year for you and 
all those you love. Once again we look forward to working with you in the 
year ahead as we continue to take our school forward in every way.  
 
The Spring term began on Monday with a celebration assembly of the 
Epiphany when we remembered that the Wise Men came from other countries 
to bring their gifts to Jesus. This reminds us that he was born for all people, of 
every nation, race and creed. We are all children of God.  
 
 
Curriculum News: 
As the new term starts each year group have sent out detailed Knowledge Organisers to you regarding your 
children’s topics and targets for their learning for the term ahead in English, Maths, RE and the foundation 
subjects. Please be advised that these letters and class information pages are uploaded weekly to our website 
on year group class pages.  
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Please click on the link below to read our RE Spring 1 Newsletter which outlines our RE teaching this half term 
in detail. 
 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Spring-1.pdf 
 
 
Please follow the links below to access the latest newsletter for parents from Ten:Ten, a Sunday liturgy for the 
whole family  
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/ 
 

PUPIL VOICE SNAPSHOTS 
This is what we have been learning this week! 

 
Nursery: 
 We have been thinking about our Family Tree. We can talk about the people in our families. 
 We have looked for signs of Winter and have noticed that there are no leaves on the trees. 
  
Reception:   
We are all Super heroes! This week we have made super veggies and talked about their powers. In our 
Religion lessons we have remembered the story of the Epiphany and how the three Wise Men travelled very 
far to visit Jesus. In maths we have learnt different ways to make 5. 

.’ 
Year 1:  
Today we have made our own e-books  in our computing lesson. In English we have been reading the story of 
‘Lost & Found’ and have written some adjectives to describe the penguin. In Science we have used Google 
Earth to look at the Arctic and Antarctic.  
In maths we have been mastering numbers up 20. We have been learning how to make ‘teen’ numbers using 
10s and 1s. 
Year 2: 
In Geography we have been learning about the countries of the UK, their capital cities and the surrounding 
seas. In Science we have been learning about the basic needs of animals and humans and what they need to 
survive.  
In Forest School we have made disgusting sandwiches!! 
 
 
 
School Dinners: 

Week beginning 16.1.23 will be week 2, the link to the menu is below: 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Autumn-2022.pdf 
 
Attendance: 
 
Our whole school attendance target is 97%. This week our attendance is 97%!!!! 
This is brilliant! 
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Staff News: 
 
Today we said a sad farewell to Mrs Spencer in her role as School Business Manager. We thank her for all of 
her hard work and dedication and we will miss her very much. We send Mrs Spencer on her way with our love 
and our prayers.  
We will welcome Mrs Kernick to our team on Monday. Mrs Kernick is an experienced School Business 
manager who many of you will know from the Junior School. Mrs Kernick will temporarily take on the role of 
School Business manager here until we appoint a replacement for Mrs Spencer. 
 
School Business Manager: 

The governors are now seeking to appoint a new School Business Manager to start in February. 
 
For more information and details how to apply please look at our school website; 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/vacancies/ 
 
If you have any questions at all about the position please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email. 
Headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

 
Breakfast Club: 
 
The governors are seeking to appoint a Breakfast Club Assistant. 
 
For more information and details how to apply please look at our school website; 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/vacancies/ 
 
If you have any questions at all about the position please do not hesitate to contact me by 
telephone or email. 
Headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

Save the date: 
 
 
The 24th February 2023 sadly marks one year since the war in Ukraine began. Mrs Wigfield is currently raising 
money to support the Chernihiv Centre for Social and Psychological Rehabilitation and as a school community 
we want to support her. 
On Friday 17th February we are asking that the children wear something blue or yellow to school (t shirt, bow 
for hair, socks etc ) as part of their school uniform and bring £1 as a donation. 
 
We thankyou for your continued support.  
  

Please continue to keep our Cheadle Catholic family in your prayers, 
 

Mrs Glynn. 
 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
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Tel: 0161 4858733 
 

 
1 1PlPlease li on t 

 
 

 
Pause for Reflection 

 
What shall I give Him? 

 
Lord, as the wise Men 

were filled with joy at finding you, 
So may we find our joy in you. 

And as they opened their treasures to you, 
so may we open our hearts, 

to share with you the treasure of our love. 
 

May that bond of love which unites us, 
Grow ever deeper beyond Christmas, 

into the New year, 
So that our hearts, 

may always be filled with joy in you 
 

Amen 
 

Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 

Nursery:   Marie-Joy & Reggie   
R1:  Austin & Phoebe            
R2:  Jack & Una           
R3:   Finn & Mia          
1O:    Walter & Daniella         
1DW: Oliver & Evelyn          
1BM:  Leon & Soa       
2L:     Harriet & Rocco            
2W:   Grace & Parker          
2NB:  Lucille & Dylan         
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Provisional Diary Dates    
 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

Wednesday 25th January Thumbs Up Wednesday 8.45am-9.30am 
Friday 17th February School closes for half term holiday 

Wear something blue or yellow to school. £1 
donation for Ukriane. 

Monday 27th February School re-opens for Spring 2 half term 
Friday 3rd March 2.15pm Class 2L First Forgiveness in the school hall 
Friday 10th March 2.15pm Class 2NB  First Forgiveness in the school 

hall 
Friday 17th March 2.15pm Class 2W First Forgiveness in the school 

hall 
Tuesday 21st March 4.30-6.30pm  Parent Consultation Evening 
Thursday 23rd March 4.30pm-6.30pm Parent Consultation Evening 
Tuesday 28th March  9.30am  Class 1O Easter Assembly 
Wednesday 29th March  9.30am  Class 1BM Easter Assembly 
Thursday 30th March 9.30am  Class 1DW Easter Assembly  
Friday 31st March  School Closes for Easter holidays 
Monday 17th April  School opens for Summer Term 
Monday 1st May  School closed for May Bank Holiday 
Thursday 4th May  9.30am  Nursery 2 Sport’s Day 
Friday 5th May 9.30am  Reception Sport’s Day 
Tuesday 9th May  9.30am  Nursery 1 Sport’s Day  
Wednesday 17th May 9.30am  Year 1 Sport’s Day  
Friday 26th May  School closes for Whitsun Holiday 
Monday 12th June School opens for Summer 2 
Wednesday 21st June  9.30am  Year 2 Sport’s Day  
Tuesday 18th July   9.30am  2L Leaver’s Assembly 
Wednesday 19th July  9.30am  2NB Leaver’s Assembly 
Thursday 20th July  9.30am  2W Leaver’s Assembly 
Friday 21st July  9.30am  Nursery 2 Assembly 
Monday 24th Assembly 9.30am Nursery 1 Assembly  
Tuesday 25th Assembly  School closes for Summer Holidays 

 
Reminders 

 
Admissions.  
 
If you have a child due to start school in September 2023 (born between September 1st 2018 and August 31st 
2019) you need to apply on-line direct to Stockport Local Authority for a school place. May I also remind you 
that you are advised to make 6 selections of schools. The closing date for Reception applications is 15th 
January 2023 
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Applications for nursery places for September 2023 (born between1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020)   

are also being accepted online. Closing date is 31st March 2023. 

www.stockport.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


